
The regular Capital Projects 
Building Committee meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, 
July 12, 2022 
is cancelled. 
  

There will be a meeting between the Plainville Town 
Council and the Capital Projects Building Committee 
regarding the Middle School of Plainville project on 
Monday, July 18 at 6:30 pm. Please hold the date. 

More information to follow. 
 


